
Sika Class Newsletter 

13.12.19 
PE  - Plan, Present, Do!  

With Richie and Terri the class worked in houses to design their own PE 

activities. They presented their ideas to the class and this week Red house 

brought their plan to life and lead two activities they designed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A little thought for Christmas! 

We all love reading at Deer Park and we all know the value of it for our children. We understand that many are 

not as lucky as us. So if you want to you can donate to Book Trust to help those children at Christmas time. 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/I-donated-to-the-BookTrust-christmas-appeal/  

Max  
For thoughtfulness.  

Max is always kind, considerate and in PE this week ensured everyone was 

involved and enjoying the session. Well done Max, fantastic team work.  

16.12.19— Carol Service @ St. Johns Church  

17.12.19— Pantomime  

20.12.19—Last day of Autumn Term  

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/I-donated-to-the-BookTrust-christmas-appeal/

